
Welcome Nursery Parent and Carers  

Term 1- Settling in 

Topic: Marvellous me! 

 

 

 

 

We have been settling really well into nursery life. We have already experienced so much and have enjoyed 

exploring and learning new things. Our teachers are really proud of how far we have come and are enjoying 

getting to know all of us. We have made new friends with our peers and have even met a few of the other 

children through the gate.  

Our number focus is…  

Numbers to three. This has been the centre of our attention as we examined their appearance. We have been 

utilising number blocks to aid us during our carpet times. We have matched cars to their homes using numicon 

and used counting bears and sang different nursery rhymes.  

 



 

 

Our story this term is…  

We have been looking at a few different books so far this term, all about our hands and how we can use them 

in a kind way. We have had a go at painting our own hands to make prints and have looked at how we might 

use our hands in the class room, such as using them to draw or build towers with.   

   

We have been emphasising "physical development" and "personal, social, and emotional development" during 

our ongoing provision. We have been concentrating on these crucial topics, and we shall do so throughout this 

term. To enhance our physical development, we have been strengthening our fine and gross motor abilities and 

utilising various equipment.  

 

Home challenge of the week:  

Due to the wet weather we have been having, it is a prime opportunity for the children to start learning to 

put their own coats on.  

By helping your child at home, this will really aid them with their independence and getting ready by 

themselves.  


